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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 4:04 PM
To: 'Commissioner Cole'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Electric bills

Honorable Commissioner Cole, 
 
On behalf of Commissioner Brown, we have received your email dated May 11, 2019.   The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20190038-EI, Petition for limited proceeding for recovery of incremental storm restoration costs related to 
Hurricane Michael, by Gulf Power Company.  Thank you for providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Shalonda M. Gunn 
Florida Registered Paralegal 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax)  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Commissioner Cole [mailto:Commcole@santarosa.fl.gov]  
Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2019 9:40 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Electric bills 
 
 
Honorable Commissioner Brown, 
   On behalf of the citizens of Santa Rosa Co. I would respectfully request the denial of any increase to the cost of electric 
services. 
  Cost of living is on a constant increase however incomes have not .A commissioner for 16 years I have not increased 
property tax. 
  I believe in working with the resources at hand and not keep dipping into the well. 
   Respectfully Commissioner Bob Cole 
Sent from my iPad 
________________________________ 
Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from Santa Rosa County 
Personnel are public records available to the public and media upon request. E-mail sent or received on the county 
system will be considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to State Law.




